Zero Waste Washington (Heather Trim)

To Stacey Callaway,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed rule language. We support much of the
language, but the rule does not go far enough on cookware and kitchen supplies. These should be
restricted as there are many safer alternatives in the market including new cast iron and stainless
steel products. In fact, we are currently doing swap events for members of the public (especially
vulnerable populations) and are providing these safer alternatives to participants.

Thank you for your consideration of our comments.

Sincerely,

Heather Trim

Executive Director
Zero Waste Washington



